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Temporary Lakewalk detour announced due to shoreline restoration work

 

[DULUTH, MN] Beginning Thursday, September 14, a portion of the Lakewalk will
temporarily close for scheduled shoreline restoration. The temporary closure will
include the Lakewalk from Leif Erickson Park to the MNDOT Pedestrian overpass near
16th Avenue East.  A detour has been established and will include a combination of
street and sidewalk routes along London Road, 15th Avenue East, and South Street. 
Signs will be placed along the detour route, which is depicted in the map below.

There is no public access to this closed section of the Lakewalk during construction,
which is expected to take approximately one week.
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